
Mr. Tony Teh received the SME Award from 
YAB Dato’ Seri Dr. Ahmad Zahid bin Hamidi, 
Deputy Prime Minister of Malaysia.

Meeco shop at KLCC.

VOL.21 Jan 2016

NEWSLETTER

The carbon footprint of this 
newsletter is 1.48 kgCO2e 

1.48



It is good to see some new faces in the Green Supplier Circle and 
to know that everyone share the same concern for the industry. It 
is a difficult times and we have to change and work together to 
be able to sustain in the business.

We received another student group from Raffles College. They 
have specifically asked to learn graphic production process, hence 
we involved more production personnel to show them further 
details this time. There were questions which we have not 
thought of before.

Finally we have taken the first step to reach out to the public by 
starting our first Kerbau Emas and Meeco shop at KL Tower. One 
may find some new products range in the little shop and more will 
be developed in 2016. 

In year 2016, the management wishes everyone an abundance 
and successful year ahead!
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Green Supplier 
Circle 

MyHijau Mark 
Product Display 

We organized Green Supplier Circle for the 5th year on 26 November 
2015 (Thursday) at NetsEco Meeting Room.  

The objectives of this meeting are: 
1. To create awareness about Green Purchasing, 
2. To increase resource efficiency and reduce environmental impact
3. To build a responsibly supply chain for the eco industry

We have total 8 participants from 7 different companies, there are 
Paper Supplier, Finishing Supplier, and even potential supplier 
among them. 

The Green Supplier Circle ended with a meaning discussion and we 
look forward for next year session. 

We were invited to participate in the exhibition organized by 
GreenTech Malaysia in conjunction with a workshop entitled 
“Bengkel Perolehan Hijau Kerajaan - Penyediaan Pelan Tindakan GGP 
2016”.  This workshop were participated by key stakeholders such as 
EPU, MOF, KeTTHA, Jabatan Audit Negara, MITI and MOSTI as well as 
10 Ministries that have been selected to implement Government 
Green Procurement in 2016.
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We received a group of 15 students from Raffles College of Higher 
Education on 23 November 2015 (Monday). They were led by Ms. 
Fiyon Neau, Programme Director – Visual Communication to learn 
more about graphic production and eco printing process.

Visit from Raffles 
College of Higher 

Education

Group photo in front of the office.

Ms Teh explaining the eco features of the machine.

Siu Teng demonstrating on how to
 check the colours.

Mr Teh showing new design of 
the upcoming product.

From the left, Ms Teh, Ms. Fiyon and Mr. Teh.
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We are proud to announce that we received the ACCA Malaysia 
Sustainability Reporting Awards (MASRA) – Best Sustainability 
Reporting in SMEs this year. The ACCA Malaysia Sustainability 
Reporting Awards (MASRA) 2015 Award Ceremony was held on 1 
December 2015 (Tuesday) at KL Westin Hotel. There were 51 entries 
with 20 shortlisted and 7 winners for this year.

ACCA Malaysia 
Sustainability 

Reporting 
Awards (MASRA)

PMHA Award 
Ceremony 

Congratulations! We had won the Prime Minister’s Hibiscus Award 
2014 /2015 for Notable Achievement in Environmental Performance 
and SME Award. The Award Presentation Ceremony was held on 14 
December 2015 (Monday) at Raja Chulan Hotel, Kuala Lumpur. 

Mr. Tony Teh received the SME Award from 
YAB Dato’ Seri Dr. Ahmad Zahid bin Hamidi, 
Deputy Prime Minister of Malaysia.

Ms. Teh receiving Notable Achievement award
from YB Dato Sri

Dr. Haji Wan Junaidi bin Tuanku Jaafar,
Minister of Natural Resources and Environment.

The team: from the left, Ms. Tan,
Ms. Teh, Ms. Tiffany and Ms. Christine. 

Ms. The receiving the MaSRA award from  
Datuk Seri Abdul Wahid Omar, Minister 
in the Prime Minister’s Department.
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Christmas Party

This year, we had changed the party to Christmas Lunch and held 
it at our office. 83% of the employees joined the Angel and Friend 
game. 

Preparing the ‘tang yuan’ (the Chinese Food
made from glutinous rice eaten

during the Winter Solstice Festival) at site.

Gifts from their angel.

 Potluck food prepared by colleagues.
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Kerbau Emas 
and Meeco 
at KL Tower

We have started our first retail shop at KL Tower in November 2015. 
There were two shops, one for meeco products and the other one for 
Kerbau Emas products. The business hour is from 10.00 am to 9.00 
pm daily .

The new Meeco and Buddy series.

The front view of the shop.

The range of key chains.
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Gotong Royong

We plan to organise our Gotong Royong on 25 January 2016 
(Monday)
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The aim of this enewsletter is to communicate the environmental friendly initiatives taking place at Nets Printwork to our stakeholders. We are committed to supporting and promoting 
sustainable products and services. At the same time, we would like to encourage all our stakeholders to become supporter or even advocators for sustainable development. 

This is only the first step in transforming our core business area, we are expecting more sustainable partners for future projects.




